
AMA Charter #2068

Meeting called to order at 6:40 By Morgan Pritchard

 Minutes and Treasures report given and accepted.

Old Business

New Business

(864)-556-0664

Vice President Morgan Pritchard

(864)-238-2546

We welcomed new members Steve Bowen and Vinnie Langella

There will be chile and cornbread at the meeting this month.

That's it for another month. Hope to see you at the meeting

Nelson Swords

(864) 847-4179

the 1
st
 Tuesday of every month

Safety Officers:

Officers:

Stan Scott

(864) 238-7256

October Newsletter – 2014

Black Sheep R/C Club

Meeting minutes from Oct 7th 2014

Special Points of Interest:

* Next Meeting: Nov 4th 2014

  Black Sheep News

Dennis Beard

WWW.blacksheeprcclub.com

All club meetings will be held

Secretary:  Dennis Beard

Field Marshall:  Wade Calhoun

(864) 556-0664

Nominations will still be open prior to the elections this month and we would welcome 

anybody willing to come forward and help.

President:  Wade Calhoun

Treasurer:  Nelson Swords

We discused our noise problem and the new no fly zone. It was suggesed that we 

contact the neighbor and see if our changes have helped. 

There well be a map showing the no fly zonen posted in the impound shed this week. 

Does any one know of any better mufflers available for gassers that might help, 

unfortunatley canesters won't fit in warbirds.

Dick Russell suggested we remove the trash barrels so we that we don't need to empty 

them. No decision was made.

The existing slate of oficers was nominated for relection, but since the meeting we have 

found out that our pres. Wade Calhoun is facing some medical issues and would prefer 

not to run again. 

At this point J.B Dansby has agreed to run for President and Bob Huff has agreed to run 

for Vice Pres.

* Visit Our Website at:

http://www.blacksheeprcclub.com/



